
Dear Reception Parents and Carers,

We’re excited to let you know that Reception will begin PE and Forest School sessions 
starting next week.

PE – Mondays (afternoon)

On PE days, please send your child to school wearing:

 Plain tracksuit bottoms (grey, navy, or black)

 Plain white round-neck t-shirt

 Plain trainers

 A school jumper or sweatshirt

School uniform is not required on PE days.

Forest School

On Forest School days, please send your child in wearing their Forest School clothes, and pack
their school uniform in a separate bag. Please also make sure your child has a pair 
of wellies in school before their Forest School session.

 Octopus Class – Wednesday morning

 Starfish Class – Friday morning

Please make sure every item of clothing is named. 

Thank you for your support!

Miss Caesar & Mr Bridgford
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